
 

 

 
Monday 4th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Re – Emergency Building work on KS1 playground 
 
Over the half term, we had problems with heating in KS1 and need to do emergency repairs. 
This means builders will be on school site for the next few weeks to resolve this problem. 
Works will be carried out across the KS1 playground, some of which will be blocked off. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience as access to some of the classrooms means we will be 
asking you to walk round in a slightly different way. Staff will be on the playground to direct 
you in the morning.  
 
Hopefully, the work will be completed in 2 weeks so this is just a short term inconvenience. I 
am sure you will be understanding and appreciate that this work is urgent and cannot be 
avoided. Thank you for your on-going support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Knight 
Head of School 


